
105~K E, Ticonderoga Dr, 
Westerville, OH 43081 
17 Aug. 1986 

James Dinsmore 
Dept. of Animal Ecology 
Iowa State University 
Ames, Iowa 50011 

Dear Jim, 

Thanks for sending the Iowa summer report, Receiving such a 
well prepared report before the deadline makes my job a lot easier, 
I did not have any problems reading your computer printout or any 
questions concerning the information in it. 

I would appreciate receiving photos of the White-faced Ibis 
and Rufous Hummingbird if possible. Both would be quite suitable 
to accompany my article, especially for the nesting season when 
relatively few photographs are submitted, 

Sounds like it was a relatively interesting summer season in 
Iowa. Hope the good birding continues into the fall migration, 
Thanks again for all of your assistance, 

Sincerely, 

Bruce Peterjohn 


